
 

 

                                                     
EWHURST PARISH COUNCIL 

with Ellen’s Green 
Clerk of the Council – Joanna Cadman         Email: Clerk@ewhurstellensgreen-pc.gov.uk 

NOTICE 
 MEETING OF THE EWHURST PARISH COUNCIL   

PLANNING COMMITTEE 
To be held in the EYSC 

 Agenda –MONDAY 17th JANUARY 2022 7.00PM   
         

1. Present  

2. Apologies for Absence 

3. Declaration of Interests  

4. Open forum – public speaking  

5. APPLICATIONS & CORRESPONDENCE RECEIVED for consideration – 

 
WA/2021/02919 Folly Hill, Moon Hall road 
Certificate of Lawfulness under S192 for erection of stone entrance pillars and timber gates 
 
WA/2021/02926 Maybanks, Cox Green Road 
Certificate of Lawfulness under Section 192 for change of use of the existing outbuildings to provide 2 ancillary 
accommodation units 
 
CA/2021/02947  Weavers, The Green 
Ewhurst Green Conservation Area works to trees 
 
WA/2021/03029 Leith Cottage, Mapledrakes Road 
Erection of extension 
 
WA/2021/03065  Home Farm, Somersbury Lane 
Outline application for erection of a dwelling following demolition of existing buildings, with all matters reserved. 
 
WA/2021/03075 The Windmill Pub 
Erection of a dwelling, garage and associated works following demolition of Public House 
 
WA/2021/03085 Tithe Cottage, Cox Green Road 
Erection of extension following demolition of existing conservatory 
 
WA/2021/03200 9 Hazelbank Cottages, The Street 
Erections of extension and alterations including link extension to outbuilding; installation of dormer window and rooflights.   
 
WA/2021/03170 Hurtwood House School, Radnor Road 
Erection of 3 marquee structures and 6 cabins with associated plant to provide power, water and waste management for a 
temporary period and a temporary parking area 
 
CA/2021/03249 Upper House, The Green 
Ewhurst Green conservation area works to and remove of trees 
 

6. Chairman’s Report 
 
Planning Committee Meeting – Monday 21st February 2022 7.pm, EYSC 
Parish Council Meetings –   Monday 21st February 2022, 8pm, EYSC 

THE PUBLIC AND PRESS ARE CORDIALLY INVITED TO BE PRESENT 
and may speak during the Open Forum only 
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